All,

| need everyone to acknowledge
this message by cob today.

As a reminder, you are only
authorized to wear 3S0S
approved patches. Specifically,
any “"bad dragon” patch,
lanyard, sticker, pencil tab,

marker holder, logo, or other
reference to the “bad dragon”
will not enter the squadron.

People will be on the lookout
and "severe repercussions” are
In store If found. <not my words.
Please take this warning
seriously and DM me with any
guestions.




